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September 21, 2021

IN-PERSON/TEAMS

Call the Meeting to Order
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1. Attendance

a. Members Present: Michele Lang, Bridget Carr, Ashley Nicholas, Eric Marks, Cody Moore,
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c. Other Attendance: Susan Petties, Charles Yakubow, Joyce Riddie, Jenny Boggs, Olivea
Norris, Mary Jones, Jamie Paulhamus, Jeremy Carter, Jason Phares, Katie Morris



i ThPﬂﬂ{:JR me} three tires.since the last Staff Council meeting
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Compensation and Evaluation. During this meeting, the Board also
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vi. GSC will be hosting an ACCE meeting on November 15, All ACCE
representatives WI|| be on campus Michele has reserved the hallroom,

vii. Some colleges are having trouble filling Staff Council positions
viii. Another question Michele brought back was, would GSC staff want to
return to classified status?
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e, Chair/Cabinet — Eric Marks



V. New Business

a. Committee Representative
i. The Library Advisory Committee is in need of a staff representative
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b. Professional Development Application
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she has taken
ii. Chelsea motioned to approve the application, Cody seconded. The application
was approved.

c. Halloween Door Contest
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ii. There will e awards for and individual office door, and an office/department
area door

fii. Faculty offices will be included

iv. A representative from Faculty Senate and SGA will be invited to judge this

contest
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— ||ADVISORY COUNCIL
FOR CLASSIFIED EMPLOYEES

HEPC Update — April 30, 2021

Market Study
BT 40CF wants o stipq e impopiaace gftpe extamal rariet oo

¢ ACCE has been assured that preparations are underway to conduct the market study this year.
e ACCE is supportive of the market study being conducted by a reputable external agency.

» To identify the true market for classified jobs, the agency conducting the study must consider non-classified
positions as well as comparable positions in the K-12 system and private sector.

Job Classification Committee

» Nominations have been made for staif representation from both the 2-year and 4-year institutions.

s The JCC is tasked with establishing important benchmarks used to conduct a proper market study, so the group
should be meeting regularly even when there is no request from an institution to review a specific job.
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At theJulv retreat we welcomed and orlented new ACCE reps, had a Ieglslatlve overview,
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exemption. We had a virtual meeting open to SC leaders from across the institutions to discuss areas of
interest that ACCE works on. ACCE webpage review and updates and election of new officers were also
completed.

Each meeting included an update from Trish Humphries, Vice Chancellor of HR and Michelle Stark,
Senior HR Specialist (New) from HEPC and Matt Turner, Vice Chancellor for Admin.

Current updates from HR -
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GSC Board of Governors Meeting Report
| By: Cody M. Moore
GSC Staff Representative

On August 18™, 2021 Chairman Rust called the meeting to order in the Pecan Room at
Stooewall Resort in | ewis Coynty West Virginia Ty Kathv Bufler Ms Alex Tav Mr Cody M
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Vice Chairman Gandee. Members Hackworth and Rust were also re-sworn in for their second
terms. Chairman Rust then opened the floor for constituent comments and those started with
Mrs. Sandy Pettit, President of the GSC Foundation. Mrs. Pettit relayed that the WVU Medical
Clinic will be in Glenville by the end of year, and that there are currently three jobs posted for
the Glenville clinic. She also mentioned that next Day of Giving will be a huge event for our
campus as it’s our 150" year, and that the Office of College Advancement is currently planning
this event and doing a great job. Mrs. Pettit also stated that everyone should seek out donors for
the college because no matter how much they donate at first that donation may always increase
over time.



Chairman Rust to serve on the Board Governance and Human Resource Committee and during —
that session the main item discussed was the need to update B.0.G. documents that haven’t had

changes to them in 10+ years. Ann Green is the chair of that committee and is beginning to look

at the Delegation of Powers document that the B.O.G. has not updated since 2006. Chairman

Rust turned the floor over to Dr. Manchin for his President’s Report after all the committee

reports had finished.
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Health Systems on a Vaccination Drive opportunity, and Glenville State College would have no
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